
 

 
 
 

Fact Sheet 

GARDEN REDEVELOPMENT  

JUBILEE PARK, BEAUDESERT 
 
Scenic Rim Regional Council will be upgrading the existing gardens in Jubilee Park as part of the 2020-
21 COVID Works for Queensland project funded by the Queensland Government.  
  
As Beaudesert’s premier parklands Jubilee Park will be enhanced with reshaped and newly edged garden 
beds and colourful plantings, a new Hoop Pine grove and an upgrade to the entrance gates.   
  
Memorial rocks and structures will be retained and some will be carefully relocated to more prominent 
locations in consultation with the relevant individuals and organisations.   
  
The main entrance gates will be widened to improve accessibility for larger vehicles to benefit locals, 
visitors, community events and emergency services.   
  
Signage was erected in January to provide residents with detailed information of the concept plan.  
 
Works started in July 2021 and weather and construction conditions permitting, works are expected to 
completed by 10 September 2021.   
  
The park will remain open throughout the redevelopment and the community will soon have better access 
to a more colourful park in the heart of Beaudesert.  
  
Concept plans are available by download on the Scenic Rim Regional Council website.  
Parks and Playgrounds – Scenic Rim Regional Council 
 
For detailed information/feedback please fill out a Customer Service - Feedback Form, available by 
request or by download from the Scenic Rim Regional Council website. 
Customer Service - Feedback Form  
 
QUESTIONS?   
Any enquiries regarding the work should be directed to Council on 07 5540 5111 or 
mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au quoting "Jubilee Park Upgrade".


